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PTA PRESIBGENMESSAGE

Dear Camino Grove Parents, Students, and Families,

After two wonderful years, this will be my last letter in Caminotes as Camino
Groveds PTA President. I want to
have helped here at the school throughout the year & with donations and
investments of time, both small and large!

We had another amazing year running events and programs that made our

childrends experience here better:
1  Work Room and Parking Lot/Carpool Volunteers
1 Red Ribbon Week
1 Fall Book Fair
1 4 Family Fun Nights (Trunk -or-Tr eat , Santads Fun
Night, Outdoor Movie Night)
1 Jog-A-Thon
1 Carnival
1 a continuously improving and expanding Art Docent Program
1 Penny Wars
1 Bring Your Family to Lunch Days
1 Breakfast with Dad

At the same time, through our collective fundraising efforts, we were able to
raise money to help with:

T Teachersd cl
dollar) (~$5,000)

9 Field trip transportation (supplementing the site budget so less is
asked directly from the parents at each grade level) (~$5,000)

9 Teacher grants for special teaching materials (~$2,500)

1 School assemblies (~$4,000)

assroom supplies

And these lists are just a sampling d they are by-no-means exhaustive!

On June 1, at the incoming Executive Board Installation ceremony, | handed the
of ficial pr esi dAudrely bler , ygua imcerhing ® VAePresiderd. We
also welcomed 5 new members to the board (Riona Fujinaga , Helen Han -Liu,
Kent Lai, Mala Ray-Patel, and Nerida Gonzalez ) as well as 10 returning
members (Kari Holmes , Regina Shay, Ernie Tsui, Pearl Cheung, Jonie Tsuiji,
Jill Hokanson , Jen Shiuan, Jelin Truong , and Audrey and myself). | am 100%
certain Audrey and the incoming board are going to do an outstanding job,
bringing fresh perspectives and ideas to our PTA.

Next year, | will still be active and around as your Camino Grove PTA Treasurer.

Feel free to continue to come to me or any of the other board members at any
point with concerns or suggestions for improvement. | will also be serving on
the Arcadia Council PTA as Recording Secretary, which will help to keep our
school integrated with PTA activities at the AUSD level as well.

| have so many amazing memories from the past two years and | come away
from the experience with such a deep appreciation for our teachers, families,
and community. |l 6ve al so been
devoted, loving, and generous parents here at the school and for that | am truly
thankful! I hope your families all have a great summer. See you all back here on
campus in August!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Vargo, Camino Grove PTA Presidentcgpta.president@gmail.com
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PTA NEWS

Volunteers of the Month April 2015

Every month PTA honors some of our many, many wonderful volunteers for their special recent contributions.
The volunteers receive a small gift and a special parking space to use during the month.

Susan Lew

We are honoring Susan her for her
tireless work on the upcoming Spring
Carnival. We haven
Susands wonder ful f3
lately because she has taken on a full
time job at the high school, but
nevertheless she has sacrificed to carve
out time in her schedule to work PTA
activities. In fact, she spent much of
her familyds Spring
carnival organizing and preparations.
Susan also continues to serve as our
workroom chairperson. Susan is
mot her to EIlIIlie (in
grade cl ass) , Evere
grade class), Catherine (a freshman at
AHS), and Warner (a sophomore in
college).

Jill Hokanson

Jill does many things around the school,
but we are honoring her here for her
behind-the-scenes work for carnival. She
put together all of the folders for the room
parents. She does all of her work quietly
and without asking for any recognition.

For example, last year, she made all of the
permanent carnival signs and laminated
them, which is saving time for room
parents this year. She also ran the fall
book fair (and has done so for several
years running now) and she will be
chairing Penny Wars in late May. She
always does all of her work meticulously
and totally selflessly. Jill is mother to 3
wonderful girls: Hannah, a 3° grader in
Mrs. Tal |l on &"gradetaas s,
Dana, and Natalie, a 1d" grader at AHS.




PTA NEWS

Volunteers of the Month May 2015

Helen Han -Liu

Helen is another of the quiet but reliable helpers.
She has helped with Vision Screening, Book Fair,
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Honorary Service Awards Night. She has also
written a number of articles for Caminotes. Even
though she is shy, Helen has raised her hand to
take on a | eadership rol
Board as the VP of Programs and we are looking
forward to seeing more of her creativity in action!
Helen is mother to three boys: Joshua, a ‘
kindergartener in Mrs. P&
grader i n Mrs. Heggemos
grader at Dana Middle School.

Lauren Shalabi

Lauren is our VP of Communications. This year, she has edited

and published Caminotes and maintained the PTA bulletin

boards. She is a friendly face who is always excited to take on

new challenges. Lauren will be taking a break from heavy PTA

duties next year with her 5th child due this summer and we will

miss her! Lauren is mother to Brennen, a 2nd grader in Mrs.

LIl oydds class, Yousef, a TK stud
Ishaq and Eli, who are still in pre-school.




PTA NEWS

Volunteer of the Month May 2015

Jean Chang

Jean is our Open House Dinner
chairperson this year and spent

many hours on preparations for

the event, even recruiting her

kids to help. Jean has a

wonderfully welcoming

demeanor and loves to do her

part to keep our PTA running

strong. Jean is mother to Kaitlin

Lin, i n Mr s. Hangods
class, and Connor Lin, in Mrs.
Pasquads kindergarten

4t

h grade

cl ass.

Diana Su

Diana is one of those quiet helpers who
doesndt | i ke to take
but is always there to lending a helping
hand. She has raised her hand to

volunteer at many events including
Roadrunner Day, Santads
Picture Days, and the District Art Show

Set-up. | have also seen her staying to

on

help with tasks she has
on many occasions, including helping to

set up and clean up a number of

hospitality events this year. Diana is

mot her to Amanda Lin in
grade class.



